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Senate Bill 2376 proposes to require government entities that engage in search and rescue 
operations to seek reimbursement when the rescued person requires search and rescue efforts 
because that person acted in disregard of that person’s safety, including intentionally disregarding 
a warning or notice. The proposal increases the penalty for unlawfully entering or remaining on 
a trail that has been closed to the public. The Department of Land and Natural Resources 
(Department) supports this measure with comments.  

The Department is in support of any strategy that will incentivize the general public to stay within 
its authorized managed areas and already has statutory penalties for violation of laws and rules 
adopted specifically for going into closed areas. While these penalties are in place, absent 
enforcement and citations, they are clearly not a deterrent.  

It should be noted that it is a County responsibility to engage in search and rescue activities and 
the Department defers to the County Fire and Rescue agencies regarding the charging of people 
for rescue. While this may be an incentive for people to obey the rules, it could also discourage 
people from calling for help.  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this measure. 
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Alan Urasaki Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
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Victor K. Ramos Individual Oppose No 

 
 
Comments:  

It's unfortunate that these things happen. Thankfully it doesn't happen often.   
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Comments:  

This bill would help the neighboring communities by less people entering their 
properties to gain entry to these illegal trails. 

Would like to see reimbursements for helicopter rescues also. 
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Comments:  

I strongly SUPPORT this bill. If you are trespassing, get into trouble, and need to be 
rescued, you should have to pay for it. What is wrong with that? It's a no-brainer! You 
were not supposed to be there in the first place! As far as the costs discouraging people 
from calling for help, too bad! Our first responders are busy enough. Let's save our 
resources for law-abiding citizens. 
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Comments:  

Committee on Government Ops -- 

Sage-Lee Medeiros-Garcia supports SB2376. 
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